Email from freeholder giving permission — copy of email received (email N
addresses not for publication on council’s website) d

From: Cossam Group INGHISSNNNUNN— 11B Bramshill Gardens, London NWS5 11J
To: Martin Bould I ) — —— —
Date: Jan 13, 2024 8:22:05 AM

Subject: RE: 11B BRAMSHILL GARDENS

Dear Martin
As long as the council give approval then we have no objection.
Regards

Stephen Samuel

Cossam Group
141 Stanmore Hill mgdamuel

Stanmore Proup of Companies

Middx HA7 3ED

The contents of this e-mail are confidential to the ordinary user of the e-mail address and may also be
privileged. If you are not the addressee of this e-mail you may not copy, forward disclose or otherwise use it or
any part of it in any form whatsoever. If you have received this e-mail in error please e-mail the sender by
replying to this message.

From: Martin Bou!d_
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 3:51 PM

To: Cossam Group

Subject: Re: 11B BRAMSHILL GARDENS

To Stephen Samuel

Dear Stephen

1 would like to replace the rear window in my flat, 11B, in order to improve insulation and replace the wooden sill.

I have had a preliminary conversation with Camden Council Planning with a view to replacing 'like for like' with a
different material. This would require their consent as we are in a conservation area. I attach the specification for
an aluminium window which I believe would meet their requirements.



